
 

 

 

Maths: This term we will be covering all the main 
areas in maths including number, geometry, 
statistics and measures. The children will apply 
their knowledge to investigative and problem-
solving activities. 

 

History/Geography:  study of Roman Britain 
with a focus on  
Emperor Claudius’ invasion and legacy. After half 
term we will then look at the effects of the 
Roman demise and the subsequent Anglo Saxon 
invasions. 
 

Year 4 Curriculum News 
 

Topic: Step back in Time. 

ICT/D&T: This term the ICT focus is 
software development. We will learn to 
design, write and debug programs and will 
also spend some time on learning how to 
use the internet for research purposes. 

Science: Our topic for this half term is All 
Living Things and their Habitats. We will be 
looking at local habitats in and around the 
school. After half term our topic. 
 
 

Art, Design: After half term we will 
look at the design and manufacture of 
Anglo-Saxon jewellery.  We will then 
use the patterns to make brooches in 
clay. 

PE: Outdoor PE lessons will focus on net and 
invasion games, and indoor sessions will focus on 
gym and balance. 

French: Our topic this term is Portraits and 
through this unit the children will be learning to 
describe theirs and others’ appearance and 
personalities. 

Religious Education: The children will be 
exploring Judaism and the celebration of 
Sukkot. As part of the unit, they will 
have the opportunity to visit a local 
synagogue and meet with the Rabbi. 

Music: This term the children will be learning 
to read sheet music and to play the Recorder. 
Lessons will be lead by the Enfield Music 
Service. 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

We hope your children have settled well in Year 
4.   Our topic this term is Step back in Time, 
and we will incorporate this theme across the 
curriculum. We look forward to teaching your 
children. 
Mrs Major, Mrs Courtney, Miss McGrath and 
Miss Altundal . 

English:  
 
 

Don’t Forget:  
PE kits must be in school at all times.  
Homework and spellings will be given on a Friday 
and will be due and tested the following Tuesday. 
Reading Journals are to be filled in weekly and 
brought in everyday. 
Water Bottles should be brought in daily. 
Uniforms must be correct and clearly labelled 
with a permanent marker. 


